
Fostering Women's Empowerment at UPR 

On October 17, 2022, the Department of Computer Science and Information Technology at the 

University of Poonch Rawalakot, AJK, hosted an empowering workshop dedicated to the 

advancement of women. This event is part of a series of regular seminars and workshops held at 

the university, specifically designed to provide female students with the tools, knowledge, and 

understanding of their crucial role within the university community and in broader social contexts. 

The workshop focused on fostering a sense of empowerment among female students, emphasizing 

their significance not only within the academic environment but also within their wider spheres of 

influence. Through engaging discussions, interactive sessions, and expert guidance, participants 

were equipped with the skills and confidence needed to navigate their academic journey and 

contribute meaningfully to society. 

By consistently organizing events of this nature, the University of Poonch Rawalakot reaffirms its 

commitment to nurturing a supportive and inclusive learning environment that recognizes and 

celebrates the vital contributions of its female students. These initiatives serve as a testament to 

the university's dedication to empowering women and preparing them for leadership roles in both 

their academic pursuits and societal interactions. 

 

 



 


